

Allerton Grange School

Talbot Avenue Leeds LS17 6SF

Headteacher: Mr M Roper

Our ref: LSA/RHA/SLT

06 October 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Home-School Cycling Agreement

Cycling to school has several benefits, both for our health and for the planet. We are delighted to see an increasing number of students opting to cycle to school and we provide facilities for students and teachers to lock up their bicycles during the school day.

However, we ask all cyclists to play their part in ensuring that the start and the end of the school day is safe for everyone. Therefore, in order to bring their bicycle onto the school grounds, all students and their parents will need to read and sign the Allerton Grange Home-School Cycling Agreement 2021-22, which can be found by clicking here: https://forms.office.com/r/pYzUSLZFgr.

Please complete this form by Monday 18 October. Once it is returned, your child will be issued with a cycling pass. This will permit student's to bring their bicycle onto the school premises and lock it securely to the designated bicycle racks.

Cycling passes will be issued after half term; until then students can continue to bring their bicycle to school if they follow the rules set out in the Home-School Cycling Agreement.

We would also like to take this opportunity to ask you to remind your child about the importance of wearing a helmet and reflective clothing if they do wish to cycle.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Lucy Saunders

Deputy Headteacher

L. Parnder.

















